
Oxenhope Millennium Green Trust 

Minutes of Fete and Fell Race Meeting held on  

Monday 26 February 2018 

 

Present: Ken Eastwood (chair), Richard Berry, Andrew Collinson, Chris Coupland,  

Celia Holmes, Arthur Leng, Jeremy Mackrell 

Apologies: Sue Bromby, Anne Collinson 

Minutes of meeting held 13 November 2017: Accepted 

Planning for 2018 Fete to be held on 14 July. 

Celia reported that planning was at an early stage and would be stepped up after 
Easter. 

Possible events for the main ring included 

Martial Arts display – Richard Berry to contact the Almonds and would report back at 
the AGM 

Ferret display – Chris to contact Worth Valley Ferret Rescue to see what they could 
provide 

Dog agility had proved popular at the last two fetes. Could they be fitted in again? 

Arthur reported that the Fell Race had been listed in the local running clubs’ 
programme for this year and was on their website. 

Entry would be £5 per head which was the going rate for local races and an increase 
on the figure of £3 which had applied for many years. 

It was hoped that last year’s record entries would be at least equalled this year. 

Date of Next Meeting: 

To be fixed. 

NB Trust AGM would take place at the Lamb Inn on 19 March 2018 at 7.30 pm 

 

 


